
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

July 23, 2018 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VIII.F. 

 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Letter of Understanding Between 

Livonia Public Schools School District and 
Livonia Educational Administrators (LEA) 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 

 
Move that the Board of Education enter into a Letter of Understanding with the Livonia 
Educational Administrators (LEA), whose agreement has been approved by LEA 
leadership.  Said agreement is in reference to the establishment of GSRP Lead 
Teachers into the Association. 

 
 
RATIONALE: 

 
The Board of Education, through its designated representative, has been meeting on a 
regular basis with this bargaining unit. An agreement has been reached between the 
two parties.  Administration recommends that the Board of Education approve this 
Letter of Understanding insofar as it represents a fair settlement and is consistent with 
the guidelines established by the Board of Education. 

 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 

 
Keith W. McDonald, Director of Human Resources 

 
 
EXHIBIT: 

 
None 

 
 
ln 
LEA-LOU.cap 


	LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING July 23, 2018
	TOPIC: Approval of Letter of Understanding Between
	RATIONALE:
	RESOURCE PERSONNEL:
	EXHIBIT:

